Town Of Canandaigua Planning Board 5440 Rte. 5&20 West

RE; Christine Farren Proposal

Dear Planning Board,

I represent the Davidson Landing Association home owners (DLA). The Davidson Landing track is on the West side of Canandaigua Lake, and the north end of the DLA track is directly below and contagious to the Farren Property.

Ms. Farren has notified all the DLA property owners as to her intentions for the future use of her property. We(DLA) have no problem with the proposed use of the Farren property as long as all permits and building codes are adhered to. This would also include any foreseen drainage issues as well as sewer compliance.

I know Ms. Farren has worked extremely hard to preserve her property for the specific use as a benefit for caregivers and the Canandaigua community. I/we fully support Ms. Farrens efforts.

Sincerely,

Robert S. Haggerty

President Davidson Landing Association

September 19, 2016

